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Place Department 
Highway Improvements

Parking Design
6th Floor, Zone C

Bernard Weatherill House
Croydon

CR0 1EA
Tel/Typetalk: 020 8726 6000

Minicom: 020 8760 5797
The Occupier
«Address_1» 
«Address_2»
«Address_3»
«Address_4»
«Address_5»

Important Parking Information
Residents Parking Proposal - Questionnaire 

Contact: Parking Design
Parking.Design@croydon.gov.uk

     Tel: 020 8726 7100
Our Ref: PD/PL/TOR/7TC

Date:  23 October 2017

Dear Occupier,
Proposed Extension of Croydon (East Outer Permit Area) Controlled Parking Zone
I am writing to ask for your views on the proposal to extend the Croydon (East Outer Permit 
Area) Controlled Parking Zone (CPZ) into the area shown on the enclosed map, which 
includes your road. The proposal is a direct response to a petition received from residents of 
Exeter Road, requesting that the Council develop a residents’ permit scheme to address the 
parking problems in this area. Officers reported the petition to the Traffic Management 
Advisory Committee (TMAC), on 5 October 2016 after which permission to carry out this 
consultation was granted.
The existing East Outer Permit Area CPZ operates between 9am and 5pm, Monday to 
Saturday. Any extension to the zone could mirror these times, though an alternative 8am to 
8pm, Monday to Sunday operation is possible. During the period of operation, parking is only 
permitted within parking bays with a valid permit or ticket displayed on the vehicle windscreen. 
Residents and businesses within the zone boundary are eligible to purchase parking permits.
It is Council policy to engage with local residents before making decisions that affect them.      
This is why your views are important to us and we would be grateful if you could complete the 
attached questionnaire.  Once completed, please return it in the enclosed pre-paid envelope 
by Wednesday, 15 November 2017.
All questionnaire responses and representations received by 15 November 2017 will be 
presented in a report to the next TMAC for its consideration on 13 December 2017. This 
feedback will assist the TMAC in reaching a decision whether to proceed with a CPZ scheme 
and which hours of operation are likely to be the most appropriate for the local area.
Please do not hesitate to contact Teresa O’Regan on 020 8726 7100 or by email 
teresa.o’regan@croydon.gov.uk if you require further information or clarification on this 
proposal.
Yours faithfully,

David Wakeling
Parking Design Manager – Highway Improvements 


